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National Committee for the Training of Teachers.

CENTRAL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE.

J. R. PEDDIE, M.A., 
Executive Officer. 8 Charlotte Square.

Edinburgh.Telephone, Central 23618.

JRP/DMB l4th April, 1927.

Dear Colonel Bovey,

I have been writing to-day to the various 
Centres under the National Committee asking for 
nominations of suitable candidates for interview 
asa successor to Mr. Law at your University in 
nection with our Reciprocal Interchange Scheme.
Mr. MacOdrum will finish with us at the close of 
this session and I am taking it that you are willing 
to send us a successor to him on the same terms as 
those on which we are at present working.

con-

The studentship will, I take it, be ten­
able normally for one year but in exceptional cir­
cumstances may be held for two years. 
the pleasure of meeting you last summer we got a 
fairly clear idea as to what was wanted and, accord­
ingly, I do not think it necessary for me to enter 
into further details at the moment. 
very glad to hear from you should there be any point 
of difficulty and will let you know the name and 
qualifications of Mr. Law's successor as soon as 
ever we get the necessary interviews completed.

When I had

I shall be

With kindest regards,

I am,
Yours sincerely,

Colonel Bovey,
McGill University, 

MONTREAL.
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